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2016 MONTHLY LPS  
PHOTO CATEGORIES 

Jan.:    Scenic 

Feb.: Member’s Choice 

March: Macro 

April: Architectural Decay 

May: Louisville Landmarks 

June: Plants or Flowers 

July: Workshop  

 (No Competition) 

Aug.: Workshop  

 (No Competition) 

Sept.:  Wheels 

Oct.:  Panorama 

Nov.:  Celebrations 

Dec.: Red  

(Also in December – The  

Annual Alphabet Competition, 

and the Photo Book  

Competition) 

 

 

Tell Us What You’re Up 

To! 

Do you have a gallery opening 

you’d like us to know about? 

Are you working on a  

photography project you’d like 

to share with others? If so, 

email the editor and let us 

know! We’ll include it in the 

newsletter! 

August Workshop Recap: 2nd Annual Misty 

Meadows Photo Potpourri Was Huge Success 

David Ames, Professor Emeritus, University of Delaware,  will be our guest 

speaker this month.  David has been doing architectural photography for 

years and has been a contract photographer for the Historic American 

Building Survey and Historic American Engineering Record, which is all 

large format.  David has taught a graduate course “Introduction to Archi-

tectural Photography” which was part of the preservation program at the 

University of Delaware.  David has also done some workshops for the 

preservation program at UK.  He is principal in his consulting firm Preser-

vation Analysis and Photography.  

David Ames, Professor Emeritus, University of 

Delaware, to speak on architectural photog-

raphy at September Meeting 

Photo credit: Katie Cowherd 

 

A big thank you to LPS Board member David Becker and his wife Cindy for 

hosting the 2nd Annual LPS Misty Meadows Photo Potpourri at their farm 

Saturday, Aug. 27. It was a beautiful, sunny day and LPS members enjoyed 

good food, good company and took part in activities such as a self-guided 

field walk, portrait and macro photography, light painting and more.  

A big thank you also to those who taught various photography workshops: 

Greg Miller for the high-speed photography demo with water balloons and 

Deborah Brownstein for her guidance with Macro photography.  

In addition, we’d like to thank these former LPS judges who were kind 

enough to do personal portfolio reviews for members who brought exam-

ples of their work: 

Daniel Dempster, Adam Jones, John Nation, Patrick Pfister, and Paul 

Paletti. Your feedback and advice was much appreciated. 

Let’s do it again next year! 

http://www.louisvillephotographic.org
mailto:katie@louisvillephotographic.org?subject=LPS%20Photo%20Project%20announcement


“I walk, I look, I see, I stop, I photograph.” — Leon Levinstein, 1955  

Share Your Photos With Us! 

Send us up to two photos a month and we may use one in this newslet-

ter. We can’t pay you, but if your photo is published, you’ll get credit in 

the newsletter.  

Please send photos in .jpg format, sized no larger than 1024 pixels on 

the longest side. Be sure to include a title for each photo. We may need 

to resize or crop your photos, depending on space allowed in the news-

letter, but they will not be edited in any other manner. 

Email your photos to katie@louisvillephotographic.org. Be sure to put 

“Photo for LPS newsletter” in the subject line of your email. 
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Don’t Forget 

 

Don’t forget to submit an 

entry form when entering 

the monthly competitions 

at the LPS meetings.  

 

They are available for 

download on our website. 

 

Just print one out, fill it 

out, and bring it with you 

to the meeting. 

September 2016 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 2 3 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

11 12 13 14   

LPS Meeting 

7:30 

15 16 17 

Celtic Festival 

10-7 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 

25 26 27 28 29 30  

mailto:katie@louisvillephotographic.org?subject=Photo%20for%20LPS%20Newsletter
http://www.louisvillephotographic.org/competition-info/


In Photography News 

 

Ken Tripp has recom-

mended a great book.  

Click the link below for 

information:  

 

https://fstoppers.com/

originals/fstoppers-

reviews-picture-perfect-

lighting-roberto-

valenzuela-134389 

 

∞ 

New Members: 

LaVerne Cook 

Mary Cardoza-Lane 

Jamie Bond 

Dale Matthews  
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LPS Members Had a Great Showing at the 

Kentucky State Fair 

Congratulations to several LPS members who were awarded ribbons at 

the Kentucky State Fair for their fantastic photography! Way to go, every-

one!  

Deborah Brownstein: 

     Class 62: 2nd Place 

     Class 63: 4th Place 

     Class 73: Honorable Mention 

Christine Hayden: 

     Class 80: 2nd Place  

     Class 82: 1st Place  

     Class 83: 1st Place  

     Class 91: 2nd Place 

Nick Roberts: 

     Class 81: 2nd Place 

     Class 92: Honorable Mention 

John Holthaus: 

     Class 92: 4th Place 

      

Jack Cooney: 

     Class 61: 3rd Place 

Byron Butler: 

     Class 80: 4th Place 

George Sherrard: 

     Class 92: 1st Place 

     Best Digital in Show 

Kay Sherrard: 

     Class 82: 2nd Place 

Bob Wells: 

     Class 72: 1st Place 

     Hensley Award—Best Monochrome 

Eileen Strenecky: 

     Class 81: 3rd Place 

Student Division: 

     Best Photo in Show—Grace Baker  

     Best Color Print—Olivia Sandquist  

     Best Monochrome—Grace Baker  

     Wolf Award Monochrome—Luke Smith 

https://fstoppers.com/originals/fstoppers-reviews-picture-perfect-lighting-roberto-valenzuela-134389
https://fstoppers.com/originals/fstoppers-reviews-picture-perfect-lighting-roberto-valenzuela-134389
https://fstoppers.com/originals/fstoppers-reviews-picture-perfect-lighting-roberto-valenzuela-134389
https://fstoppers.com/originals/fstoppers-reviews-picture-perfect-lighting-roberto-valenzuela-134389
https://fstoppers.com/originals/fstoppers-reviews-picture-perfect-lighting-roberto-valenzuela-134389
https://fstoppers.com/originals/fstoppers-reviews-picture-perfect-lighting-roberto-valenzuela-134389
https://fstoppers.com/originals/fstoppers-reviews-picture-perfect-lighting-roberto-valenzuela-134389


Congratulations to some of our KY State Fair Winners! 

 

Jack Cooney  George Sherrard 
Christine Hayden 

Christine Hayden 
Christine Hayden Christine Hayden 

Deborah Brownstein 

Deborah Brownstein Deborah Brownstein 

Kay Sherrard 



Movie Review: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Secret Life of  

Walter Mitty 

Ben Stiller plays Walter Mitty, 

a negative assets manager at 

Life Magazine, who ended up 

with an adventure of a lifetime 

when he sets out to find Sean 

O’Connell, played by Sean 

Penn, after negative #25, 

which O’Connell describes as 

the “quintessence of Life”, 

intended to be Life Magazine’s 

final issue cover goes missing. 

LPS Board of Directors and Responsibilities 

President Nick Roberts 

1st Vice President Christine Hayden 

2nd Vice President Byron Butler 

Treasurer Catherine Balfe 

Secretary Katie Cowherd 

Summer Seminars David Becker 

Student Division of KY State 

Fair 

Deborah Brownstein 

Website/Digital Competition Kay Sherrard 

Digital Competition Jack Cooney 

Mailings, Flyers, PO Box Gertrude Hudson 

Newsletter Editor  Katie Cowherd 

Past President/KY State Fair  

Liaison 

Al Wollerton 

March of Dimes Ted Heitzman 

Winning Photographs Display Al Boice Support our LPS Sponsors 

 

 

 

Three Louisville Locations: 

 1440 Bardstown Road 

 The Summit 

 Shelbyville Road Plaza 

www.murphyscamera.com 

 

 

 

Two Louisville locations: 

 9541 Westport Rd, S116 

 3965 Taylorsville Rd 

www.motophotoky.com 

 

 

 

13305 Magisterial Drive 

Louisville, KY 40223 

502-244-2888 

www.outdoorphotogear.com 

About The Louisville Photographic Society 

Membership in LPS is open to everyone. You must be a member of LPS 

to submit photos for competition. The areas of competition are Color 

Prints, Monochrome and Digital submissions. No more than 6 entries 

may be submitted, with no more then 2 entries in each group. 

A Novice Division has been created for people just entering photog-

raphy. People entering the Novice Division may not also enter any of 

the above groups except Digital submissions, where they may submit 

two photos. Members of the Novice group may submit a total of three 

prints. The prints may be in color or monochrome. See the LPS website 

for complete rules, www.louisvillephotographic.org  

Digitals entries must be sent to digentries@louisvillephotographic.org, 

and must be received two weeks before the meeting. 

Meeting Info 

The Louisville Photographic Society meets the 2nd Wednesday every 

month at 7:30 p.m. LPS meetings are held at the new ARGI Financial 

building, 2110 High Wickham Place. Take the Old Henry Exit off the 

Gene Snyder Freeway and go east. Turn right onto High Wickham 

Place, just past Terra Crossing Blvd. Click here for Google Map direc-

tions.  

http://www.louisvillephotographic.org
mailto:digentries@louisvillephotographic.org
https://www.google.com/maps/dir/2110+High+Wickham+Pl,+Louisville,+KY+40245/@38.2715182,-85.4940502,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m9!4m8!1m0!1m5!1m1!1s0x886998e27d2d8321:0xc673e4f3d1966a26!2m2!1d-85.4917435!2d38.271514!3e0

